
June 20, 2018 Newsletter 
 
News from Central Ky Corvair and Derby City Corvair 
 
Last week was our garage craw from Unique Auto Repair with following tour thru Turkey Run 
Park ending with lunch at Marks Feed Store. Eleven cars were in the tour, everyone enjoyed 
themselves even with the 95 degree weather.  Members are starting to make plans for the 
national convention in Pittsburgh at the end of July, car pooling etc. Quite a few are going with 
plans probably being finalized at the July 10th meeting, 7:00 pm at Bob Hook Chevrolet. 
Through the grapevine a member became aware of a young Marine that was off for basic, owns 
a 60 Corvair that needed brake work. 4 members evaluated the car, ordered parts and fixed the 
car the first couple of weeks in June. Someone will be be surprised when he gets home. 
Hopefully we have a new member also.  


